
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL “Giving Tree” 
  
The St. Vincent de Paul Society of St. Joseph Parish will again have the 
Christmas “Giving Tree” in the Gathering Hall the weekends of November 
25/26 and December 2/3 to provide our parishioners the opportunity to 
provide Christmas gifts for people in need. 
  
Please choose a Christmas Card Ornament from the tree, fill in your 
name and phone number, and give the loose yellow portion of the 
ornament to a nearby St. Vincent de Paul representative. 
  
Purchase the suggested gift, wrap it, secure the ornament to the top of the 
gift and bring the wrapped gift to the Giving Tree area in the Gathering 
Hall by Sunday, December 10, to ensure timely delivery.  
  
For those who aren’t able to get out to shop for gifts, there will also be St. 
Vincent de Paul envelopes available for parish members who wish to 
support our neighbors in need throughout the year.  
  
Checks should be made payable to St. Joseph Parish with “SVDP 
Giving Tree” on the memo line. 
  

 LOS TOROS: SVDP 
  

Another opportunity to participate is by choosing a LT: SVDP 
envelope. Monetary donations will help our friends in Los Toros enjoy the 
Christmas season. Checks should be made payable to St. Joseph 
Parish with “LT: SVDP” on the memo line. Donations need to be 
received by Sunday, December 10 for timely processing.  

  
If you have any questions, please contact Mary Sargent at 262-377-

8435. 
  
We pray you will find peace and joy in knowing that you have made a big 
difference in someone’s life this Christmas. Thank you in advance and God 
bless your generosity!  


